
 

 
26st April 2022 
 
 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Ms Catherine Murphy TD, 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House  
Kildare Street  
Dublin 2 
 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
I am writing to you in response to PQ 17707/22:  
To ask the Minister for Health the extra staffing by job title that will be required for the 
National Intellectual Disability Memory Service in Tallaght University Hospital 
 
TUH welcome the funding allocation (details listed below) from the HSE National Service 
plan 2022 for the National Intellectual Disability Service and Regional Memory service. The 
allocation of this funding aligns with SlainteCare, focusing on timely and early intervention.  

Consultant Geriatrician 

Consultant Psychiatrist  

Specialist Medical Registrar  

3 WTE Advance Nurse Practitioner 

Clerical Grade IV  

Clinical Specialist Occupational Therapist 

Clinical Specialist Speech and Language Therapist 

Principle Neuropsychology  

Senior Social Worker 

Senior Dietitian  

Recruitment has commenced for these position, and will further enhance the service that is 
already in place. 
 
If I may be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 


